
Dear City of Regina, 

I disapprove of your decision to force recreational organizations out of the 
industrial area of Regina. I am a member of CrossFit Regina. CrossFit is an 
important part of my life and I would be very disappointed if I were unable to 
continue. Physical fitness and healthy living is extremely important to me. 

This proposed decision hurts small business owners and operators of small 
gyms. It will decrease healthy living options for Regina residents, and that it will 
result in job losses and economic downturn. 

lnstal-park buildings are well suited to many gyms, gymnastic clubs and dance 
studios. 

Please reconsider this proposal. 

Sincerely, 

Tonya Gorkoff 
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